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August 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Millburn Families and Millburn Community Members:	
  
	
  
It is a privilege and an honor to serve the Millburn School Community in the role of superintendent.  I 
have enjoyed working with Millburn Central families as principal during the past five school years, and I 
am excited about serving the Millburn community in the new role of superintendent.	
  
	
  
My wife Katie and I chose to move to the Millburn school district seven years ago because of the 
outstanding reputation of the community, teachers, and administration.  We wanted to live in a 
community that valued education, and I can confidently say that we are not disappointed.  My oldest son, 
Kaleb, has thrived in his first three years at Millburn West, and he is looking forward to entering the third 
grade.  My second son, Micah, had an outstanding experience in his kindergarten year at Millburn 
Central, and he is excited about joining his big brother at Millburn West for first grade.  Our two-year-old, 
Linnea, loves watching her brothers get on the bus every morning.  I’m sure it is often the highlight of her 
day.	
  
	
  
Millburn District #24 has certainly experienced financial challenges over the past several years.  The 
certified staff has been reduced significantly in the last three years.  The cuts have resulted in class sizes 
that are significantly higher than what we are accustomed to in our district.  However, I know that our 
staff will continue to ensure that each child feels valued as a student and as an individual.  I also know 
that parents in this community will continue to support Millburn staff members in the pursuit of quality 
education.	
  
	
  
The Millburn community has a strong history of high quality education.  I am looking forward to working 
with our community as we strive toward excellence in every aspect of the Millburn educational 
experience.	
  
	
  
Sincerely, 	
  
	
  

	
  
Jason J. Lind	
  
Superintendent	
  
	
  
	
  
 


